
 

Notice 

 

 

Message from the Principal: 

Today we thank God for the gift of our country and remember with gratitude to all those who have struggled 

to bring it into being. 

A day like this calls for reflection. Do we really appreciate this gift and do we express our appreciation? Can 

we really call ourselves Pakistanis? 

If so do we follow the guidelines that our dear founder left for us “Unity, Faith and Discipline”? Not 

following these guidelines we renounce our citizenship in deeds, maybe not in words. God forbid that 

anyone point a finger to us. 

Therefore let us lift each other by sharing our goods in kind, so that united, we have hope for a better 

Pakistan. 

Let us strengthen our Faith by praying for one another. 

Let us live by Discipline, by keeping our country clean and our environment safe.  

If we follow these three pillars, we can all shout together 

“PAKISTAN ZINDABAD” 
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